Alderman Robert Bauman Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 4TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #070037

REMOVE TWO-HOUR PARKING ON THE SOUTH

SIDE OF WEST STATE STREET FROM

NORTH 27TH STREET TO A POINT 300 FEET WEST

Dear Alderman Bauman:

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-captioned parking restriction.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Alderman Robert Bauman Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 4TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #070037

REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE

OF EAST ERIE STREET FROM EAST CORCORAN STREET

TO A POINT 150 FEET NORTH

Dear Alderman Bauman:

Due to the removal of the truck loading docks at 311 East Erie Street, the above-captioned parking restriction is no longer needed. The necessary legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-captioned parking restriction.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Honorable Robert W. Puente Alderman, 9th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 9TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT FILE #070037

INSTALL NO PARKING 6:00 AM TO 1:00 PM ON THE EAST SIDE OF NORTH 58TH STREET

FROM A POINT 550 FEET SOUTH OF WEST SHERIDAN AVENUE TO A POINT

80 FEET SOUTH THEREOF

Dear Alderman Puente:

This is in response to a request we received from City of Milwaukee Sanitation Department to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that garbage trucks picking up the dumpster located at 5458 North 58th Street are unable to do so due to parked vehicles in front of the dumpster. The installation of this restriction will allow garbage trucks to access the dumpster and insure timely pick-up of the garbage. Therefore, we recommend the installation of this restriction.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Honorable Michael J. Murphy Alderman, 10th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

 $\frac{10^{\text{TH}} \text{ ALDERMANIC DISTRICT} - \text{FILE } \#070037}{\text{REMOVE THIRTY-MINUTE PARKING ON}}$ SUBJECT:

THE WEST SIDE OF NORTH 54TH STREET FROM

WEST WASHINGTON BOULEVARD

TO A POINT 100 FEET NORTH

Dear Alderman Murphy:

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-captioned parking restriction.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Honorable Willie L. Hines, Jr. Alderman, 15th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

15TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #070037 SUBJECT:

INSTALL THREE-HOUR PARKING ON

WEST NORTH AVENUE FROM NORTH $33^{\rm RD}$ STREET TO NORTH $35^{\rm TH}$ STREET

Dear Alderman Hines:

In compliance with your request on behalf of local business owners, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the present one-hour parking restriction along West North Avenue from North 33rd Street to North 35th Street and install a three-hour parking restriction in its place.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Honorable Willie L. Hines, Jr. Alderman, 15th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 15TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #070037

EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE NIGHT PARKING ON NORTH HI-MOUNT BOULEVARD

FROM WEST GARFIELD AVENUE

TO WEST NORTH AVENUE

Dear Alderman Hines:

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to add the above location to the list of streets on which overnight parking is allowed on both sides of the street.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

RWB:lja

c: City Clerk, Public Safety

Honorable Terry L. Witkowski Alderman, 13th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT:

13TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #070037 INSTALL ONE-HOUR PARKING ON WEST HALSEY AVENUE

FROM SOUTH 18TH STREET TO SOUTH 20TH STREET

Dear Alderman Witkowski:

This is in response to your request on behalf of local residents to install the abovecaptioned parking restriction.

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that since a majority of the property owners affected are in favor of this installation, we have no objection.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Honorable Terry L. Witkowski Alderman, 13th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 13TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #070037

INSTALL ONE-HOUR PARKING ON SOUTH 19TH STREET FROM A POINT 120 FEET NORTH OF WEST HALSEY AVENUE

FROM A POINT 120 FEET NORTH OF WEST HALSEY A VENUE

TO WEST EDGERTON AVENUE

Dear Alderman Witkowski:

This is in response to your request on behalf of local residents to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that since a majority of the property owners affected are in favor of this installation, we have no objection.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Alderman Robert Bauman Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 4TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #070037

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE SOUTH SIDE

OF WEST CLYBOURN STREET FROM

NORTH 25TH STREET TO A POINT 100 FEET EAST

Dear Alderman Bauman:

During field observations at the intersection of West Clybourn Street and North 25th Street our Engineering Staff found that northbound motorists on North 25 Street have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling westbound on West Clybourn Street when vehicles park close to the corner. Therefore, in the interest of public safety, we recommend installing this restriction to increase sight visibility at the intersection.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Honorable Willie L. Hines, Jr. Alderman, 15th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 15TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #070037

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF NORTH $20^{\rm TH}$ STREET FROM A POINT 320 FEET SOUTH OF WEST GARFIELD AVENUE TO A

POINT 100 FEET SOUTH THEREOF

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE WEST SIDE OF NORTH 20^{TH} STREET FROM A POINT 220 FEET SOUTH OF WEST GARFIELD AVENUE TO A POINT 100 FEET SOUTH THEREOF

Dear Alderman Hines:

In conjunction with the installation of the mid-block pedestrian crossing on North 20th Street, we recommend the installation of the above-captioned parking restrictions to provide sight clearance and increase pedestrian safety at the pedestrian crossing.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer